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We had the bus drivers go to the safety training.  They are required to have 15 hours of 

training a year required by O.P.I.  We have some trainings scheduled for them to attend during 
the orientation week at our building.  

The drivers and mechanics been busy getting our buses ready for bus inspection to be 
held on July 26, 2021.  So our buses will be ready when school starts.  They been thoroughly 
cleaning the buses and repairing them where they need to be repaired.  Plus they been hauling 
students daily for summer school and on field trips.  

The activity bus that was in the shop finally got the air conditioner fixed and returned to 
the bus garage so it will be able to start using it again.  I had Ed Burke and Wayne Bull calf help 
find newer vehicles for the district.  These are for District use, Maintenance, and Food Service.

 




